
 

 
 

Notice of Intent to Award  

 
 
 

June 20, 2025  
 
 

Solicitation No. RFP 25-026, CEO Onboarding Support 
 
 

Upon comprehensive evaluation of all proposals submitted in response to the above 
referenced solicitation, it is the intent of GoTriangle to award the contract to                 
Deloitte Consulting LLP.  
 
Thank you for your interest in this opportunity, and for the time and effort invested in 
preparing your proposal. 
 
Questions related to the solicitation shall be directed to Ana Sostaric, Director of 
Procurement & Contracts Administration at asostaric@gotriangle.org. 
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